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I chose to send my child to Redmond Proficiency Academy (RPS), a charter school in 

Central Oregon as we really liked their proficiency model that let's my son progress at 

his pace and tailor his education to his needs and interests.  He is thriving in this 

environment and is on track to graduate early as a straight A student who has also 

focused on AP classes.  This was a great investment in his education and we feel it 

has helped to give him a good head start as he looks at college options. 

 

I believe that charter schools like RPA are a vital choice as parents assess the 

educational needs for their families and I strongly urge you to vote in favor of this bill. 


